Medford School Board Meeting
September 2022
Medford Elementary — Mr. Carlson

Celebrations/Shout Outs/Notes:

Thank you to everyone who had a part in creating a welcoming atmosphere during our Open House
(Surfin’ Towards Success” this year. We had a great turnout this year and it was great seeing the
excitement to start the school year. The food vendors were busy all night and NorthStar Donuts even
ran out of mini donuts!

Thank you to the elementary staff for all of their planning/preparation they have put in to get the school
year off to an amazing start. | have gone into most classrooms to meet the students and have noticed
that all classrooms have at least one new student in it and the majority of classrooms have 2 or more.

We held our back to school celebration in the auditorium and were able to introduce all staff to the
students as well as introduce/review our school wide Tiger Pride behavior system with the students.

Site Team Update:
We have started to form a committee that will be reviewing/piloting three different ELA curriculums for
implementation during the 2023-24 school year.

Bus Safety & Fire Prevention Week
Fire Prevention Week - Oct. 10th-14th
Bus Safety Week — Oct. 17th-21st

School Resource Officer:

Officer Mike Diercks will be visiting classrooms in the next few weeks to help build connections with our
students and explain to them what his purpose is for being in the school. We will be creating a schedule
where he will be able to continue to visit classrooms as the year goes on as well.

Open House/School Readiness:
82% attended Open House, while 96% attend School Readiness Days

MCA Data Overview:
Link

MCA Comparison:
Link


https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/17cWo3YYIzK7lJj4ByB0ZITNEPDggK5gFnrdREAxgOJA/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1n4mkadQcZvDGvCnCvk4cw0RQkDSJWEZ3w9F402NcLTk/edit




